
Re: East Side Gardeners Mound Building at Highgate Cemetery  
 
I am writing to object to the Gardeners Mound being a two-story building. 
 
I visit this part of the cemetery often as my father, Roger Diski, is buried on the mound. 
Our experience as relatives will be diminished by the building as it will obstruct views to 
the cemetery and make that area into a section enclosed by buildings on three sides. 
hardly fair as they are all recent graves and therefore of significance to living, grieving 
people; not just tourists, but people who have a strong connection to the space.  
 
I am sure you can understand that keeping the building to a one story construction 
would be the kinder thing to do and would respect the purpose of the cemetery.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Chloe Diski 
 


